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Newstead Terraces News:             Sept 12

Dear Residents,
Each year there are a number of annual maintenance tasks that must be performed and require some disturbance to the quiet and peaceful enjoyment of your home.   The good news is that they are all completed for this year, but just so you know what they are and can be ready for them next year, here is what we do.
Jan/Feb                 Pest Control 

May/June               Air conditioning Unit Servicing

May to August       Smoke alarm audits on tenanted apartments by Smoke Alarm Solutions

Jan and August     Routine Inspections on Rental properties

August
             Pressure Washing of garage

September is the month of gardening at Newstead Terraces.  You may feel jealous of me out there enjoying the beautiful spring sunshine and indulging in my favourite pastime.   I wish it were spring all year round and I could garden to my heart’s content.  If any one would like to join me is this most enjoyable activity, you are most welcome.  Just come and see me and I can find you some tools and an area to work on.  Even if you would like to spend an hour on the end of a hose watering, you would be most welcome.  This month the footpaths got a spruce up. An aerator was hired for the morning and the used to loosen the compacted soil on the footpaths, then some top dressing was applied, all in time for a predicted thunder storm which didn’t arrive, so now I am out every afternoon watering in the new top dressing.  Thanks to Barry Leask (U36) for helping out.  The next target for my attention is the strelitzia garden bed next to the bin room in Austin Street.  The pruning program has progressed over Austin and Newstead Terrace, and I am gradually making my way down Evelyn St, followed by the internal courtyard area.
The Painting is 50% complete and is starting to look really great from the street.  There has been a lot of maintenance work on wooden battens and plaster which had become “Drummy”.   We won’t miss the noise from the cherry picker when it leaves…..but the painters themselves are a mostly agreeable bunch of guys and a pleasure to have around.
This month there has been a bit of a focus on getting the garage tidy and the car space used for cars and not storage.  Thanks everyone for their co-operation in finding alternative places to store their bicycles and goodies.

Now that the weather is so beautiful and we are all enticed to use the stunning pool area, I would like to take the time to ask for your assistance.  If you are in the pool area late in the afternoon, may you please take a minute to put the umbrella down and secure it with the strap. This will stop the umbrella blowing away and being damaged should a storm arrive in the middle of the night.  I generally put the umbrella down at night, but if someone is still using it, I don’t want to disturb you.  The other thing we need to be really careful of is the pool cleaner.  It needs to be in the water, and in particular in the pool that the hose is attached to.  If the pool cleaner is left on dry land, it sucks air into the pool pumps which causes heaps of expensive damage, to be paid for by the person whom moved it out of the pool.  Please don’t let that be you.
Have you noticed the sign at the front entrance?  It took all day to polish the one side and remove the white corrosion that was creeping across the plate.  The polisher will be back again soon to complete the other sides of the sign.
I am sure you would all join me in welcoming Chris and Nathan to Unit 61,  Leanne to Unit 31, and the three young Doctors from the Uk to Unit 15, James, Donal and Neil.  

A quick reminder to our landlords, you should all have received from me an updated version of the PAMD20A Management Agreement.   May I please request that you get them signed and returned to me asap, so I can tick that housekeeping job off for another couple or years.  Thank you to everyone that has so diligently returned them already.

Kind Regards

Georgina Bishop

Onsite Manager

Nessica Pty Ltd ATF The Nessica Trust
ACN: 14 960 631 236
Newstead Terraces Management, Unit 1/20 Newstead Terrace, Newstead  Q  4006

Ph: (07) 3852 6928    Fax: (07) 3852 6927   Email: newsteadterraces20@bigpond.com
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